

Fayoum University

Department of English language and literature

Subject: 3rd Year- Faculty of Archaeology

Time: 3 hrs.

I. Reading Comprehension

Most workers spend eight or nine hours on the job. They work because they need to make money. By contrast, there are some people who actually enjoy work and cannot stop working. In fact, they love to work. They spend many extra hours on the job each week and often take work home with them. These workaholics are addicted to their jobs as other people are to drugs or alcohol.

In urban areas, workaholism is so common that people do not consider it unusual: they accept the life style, as normal. Government workers, for example, frequently work fifty to sixty hours a week. If they do it because they have to, this is not a state of workaholism. Only when they do it because they want to, that we can locate a state of workaholism.

Workaholism, however, can be a serious problem. True workaholics do not know how to relax. Their lives are usually stressful and this tension can cause health problems.

Recent studies have shown that a large number of workaholics tend to fail in their marriages.

Comprehension questions

- 1. Why do most workers work?
- 2. What are the symptoms of workaholism?
- 3. How can workaholism be a serious problem?

4.	State whether	the following	statements are	true (T),	or false (F):
----	---------------	---------------	----------------	-----------	------------	-----

- a. Workaholics work for money
- b. There are more workaholics in cities.
- c. Workaholics have health problems.
- d. Workaholics are unhappy in their marriages.

II. Vocabulary

1. Form Noun of FOUR of the following words

Famous- fictional- measure – wealthy – acquire – motivate

2. Provide the adjective for FOUR of the following words

Analysis – variety – chronology – archaeology – progress

III. Grammar

Give the correct form of the word in brackets:

1.	We usually (travel) to Alexandria in Summer.
2.	What (you/listen) to? It sounds wonderful.
3.	Things look much (small) when seen from a plane.
4.	Today, I (wear) heavy clothes because it is cold.
5.	Yesterday, I (do) a lot of work.

Complete the following words by selecting the correct word in brackets

يكتفى بكتابة الحل الصحيح فقط في ورقة الاجابة

1.	Smoking has a bad (affect/effect) on our health.			
2.	I haven't seen Aly (for/since) two weeks.			
3.	They have two daughters. One named Mona, and the (other/another/others) is called Suzan.			
4.	You must (do/make) your homework regularly.			
5.	He won the national race four years (before/ ago).			

IV. Writing

☐ Translate the following passage into Arabic

People have been studying earth and rock formations for a very long time. In the 19th century, geologists took a closer look at the layers that they saw in sedimentary rocks. They noticed that the rock tended to lie in horizontal sections that had different colors, textures, and fossils inside. Geologists called these layers of different rock types strata. They studied rock strata all around the world in order to figure out major events in geologic history. Over time, geologists and other scientists put all that information together to make the geologic time scale.

With my best wishes